
 

 

 
 
 
December 23, 2009 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 

REFERENCE FOR BEEBO CONSTRUCTIONS 
 
We are an award-winning, multi-disciplinary design firm that only designs and 
develops 1st. class, one-off projects, a number of which are shown on our 
website www.dreamtimeaustraliadesign.com. 
 
I worked with Beebo Constructions during the construction of the Victor 
Churchill Butcher Shop in Queen Street, Woollahra and am more than pleased 
to be able to highly recommend this company as an equally 1st class builder. 
 
Simon and Chris’s attention to the unusual amount of intricate detail involved 
in this ambitious project, their communication skills and overall diligence in an 
effort to achieve the elusive mix of construction quality, timing and budget 
makes Beebo one of our 1st choices in Sydney to recommend to our clients. 
 
Should we able to further assist I can be contacted in our office at the number 
below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Michael J. Mc Cann 
Principal 


